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EQUITY STATEMENT 
 

 
NEW POLICY  SUMMARY OF POLICY  APPROVED  

March 10, 2021 A statement of the Authority’s 
commitment to social equity Board of Directors 

 
 
The Tri-Valley – San Joaquin Valley Regional Rail Authority (Valley Link) is committed to 
ensuring that no person is excluded from participation in, nor denied the benefits of, its 
programs, activities or services on the basis of race, color, national origin, age, sex, sexual 
orientation, gender identity or disability.  
 
Valley Link will ensure that its programs, policies and activities comply with Title VI of the Civil 
Rights Act of 1964, as amended, and Department of Transportation regulations. 
 
Any person who believes they have been discriminated against with respect to Valley Link's 
programs, activities, services, or other transit related benefits, may file a written complaint 
within 180 days of the alleged incident. Complaint forms are available at Valley Link 
Administration, 1362 Rutan Court, Suite 100, Livermore, CA, 94551; and on the web at 
www.valleylinkrail.com. You also may file a complaint of discrimination based on race, color or 
national origin with the Federal Transit Administration through its Office of Civil Rights, Title VI 
Program Coordinator, East Building, 5th floor-TCR, 1200 New Jersey Ave., SE, Washington 
DC 20590.  

 


